
             
 
Invitation by: Code Pink, Drone Campaign Germany, Peace Coordination Berlin, International Network of 

Engineers and Scientists for Global Responsibility (INES), International Association of Lawyers against Nuclear 

Arms, German Section (IALANA) 

 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues,  

 

Medea Benjamin will be in Germany in December. Medea is a co-founder of Code Pink 

Women for Peace and an internationally respected leader of the US anti-drone movement.  

Her book "Drone Warfare" has recently been published in German by Laika-Verlag. 

 

We would like to take Medea's visit as an opportunity to invite you join us and her in Berlin 

for a working meeting on drones.  The meeting will provide a platform to exchange 

experiences internationally and to learn from each other in our struggle against the use of 

drone technology for warfare, surveillance and oppression. The meeting will be conducted in 

English.  

 

Thursday, December 12, 2013, from 11:30 to 17:30 (CET) 

Offices of IALANA and INES 

Marienstr. 19/20, 10117 Berlin 

(near Friedrichstraße S- and U-Bahn Station) (map see below) 

 

Please save the date and pass this information on to interested persons. If you would like to 

join the meeting, please send an email to drones@ialana.de as soon as you can, but not later 

than December 9th.  

 

We will send out more information soon. We would be happy to welcome you to this 

meeting! Unfortunately, we cannot provide financing for travel or lodgings, but we may be 

able to offer some private accommodations. 

 

Greetings,  

Reiner Braun     Elsa Rassbach     Laura Wimmersperg     Lucas Wirl 

 

 

PS  

In case you are able to stay in Berlin until the weekend, please consider attending the panel 

discussion with Medea during the foreign policy conference of the Rosa Luxemburg 

Foundation at 9:30 on Saturday morning, December 13th: "North-Atlantic relations and the 

left."  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


